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From: Jimmie Hughes
To: TPUC DocketRoom
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Water Bills In Tellico Village
Date: Friday, July 11, 2025 2:26:46 PM

Jimmie D. Hughes
Tennessee Public Utility Commission
(615) 770-6897

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:  The information in this email and in any attachments is confidential and
may be privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, please destroy this message, delete any
copies on your system and notify the sender immediately. You should not retain, copy or use this
email for any purpose, nor disclose all or any part of its content to any other person.

From: Kent Koerber  
Sent: Thursday, July 10, 2025 8:17 PM
To: Jimmie Hughes <Jimmie.Hughes@tn.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Water Bills In Tellico Village

Hello, I am curious as to the extremely high water bills in Tellico Village. Five hundred to one thousand dollar bills per month are not uncommon. It seems that Tellico is adding onto our water bills the entire cost of the Tellico Public Works
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Hello,
I am curious as to the extremely high water bills in Tellico Village.  Five hundred to one thousand dollar
bills per month are not uncommon.  It seems that Tellico is
adding onto our water bills the entire cost of the Tellico Public Works Department to supplement their
budget.  I think that the water and sewer bills should be 
invoiced apart from the administrative and operational expenses of Public works.  Public works should be
billing us separately from water/sewer.
Any input you may have on the legality/acceptability would be appreciated.
Sincerely,
Kent Koerber
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